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The following amendments have been made to the original RFP: 
 
 
The Arizona Board of Regents received the following questions for RFP 2024004 for 
Strategic and Management Consulting Services. 
 
 

1. Would it be possible to extend the RFP due date to December 13, 2024? 
No.  The RFP is open and continuous as noted in Section B, subsection 2.4.2.  After the 
initial pool of qualified firms and individuals is awarded, ABOR will accept additional 
offers.   Additional offers will be opened on the 3rd Monday of each month at 2:00 p.m., 
MST unless that day is a holiday, in which case they will be opened on the next business 
day. 
 

2. Can Section C of the RFP document be updated to accept electronic submissions for 
this RFP response? 
No.   
         

3. How many contract awards are expected to be made?  
As set forth in Section B, subsection 2.4, ABOR is seeking a pool of candidates to 
provide the services. 
 

4. Are you seeking to award offers to larger firms who can take on many of the needs 


